
 

 
 

Notice of Listing  
 

 

 
Title of Matter: Applications by ,  & Mr   
  
Section: s.158 - Application to vary or revoke a modern award 
  
Subject: Application to vary Rail Industry Award 2020 to cover safe work personnel 

in the rail industry. 
  
Matter Number: AM2023/30 (AM2023/32, AM2024/1). See below for other matter details. 
  
 Rail Industry Award 2020 

 

Listing Details: 

The above matter is listed for Mention and/or Directions/ Conference, by Video using Microsoft Teams, 
before Vice President Asbury at: 

10:00 AM AEST (QLD) / 11:00PM AEDT (NSW & VIC) 
Monday, 15 January 2024 
Video using Microsoft Teams 
 
Join on your computer, mobile app or room device  
Click here to join the meeting  
Meeting ID: 473 655 238 488  
Passcode: bgKURR  
Download Teams | Join on the web 
Join with a video conferencing device  
88412664@t.plcm.vc  
Video Conference ID: 132 127 932 5  
Alternate VTC instructions  

All other interested parties who wish to participate in the above listing must advise the Chambers of Vice 
President Asbury of their attendance and provide details for participation, including the name of the 
organisation and the names and positions of the participants. This information is to be provided by email 
to chambers.asbury.vp@fwc.gov.au no later than 12:00PM AEST (QLD) / 1:00PM AEDT (NSW & VIC) 
Friday on 12 January 2024.   

Inquiries: 

All inquiries relating to this notice are to be directed to Associate to Vice President Asbury 
 
Phone: 07 3028 7812 | Email: Chambers.Asbury.vp@fwc.gov.au. 

Fair Work Commission, 9 January 2024 12:42PM 
 
Matter Number: AM2023/32 
Title of Matter: Application by  
Section: FW158_1 
Subject: Application to vary Rail Industry Award 2020 to cover safe work personnel in the rail industry. 
Related Publication: Rail Industry Award 2020 
 
 
  



 

Matter Number: AM2024/1 
Title of Matter: Application by  
Section: FW158_1 
Subject: Application to vary Rail Industry Award 2020 to cover safe work personnel in the rail industry. 
Related Publication: Rail Industry Award 2020 
 
Please note: The Commission has a statement on unacceptable behaviour towards staff 
 


